
PROOF OF INSURANCE
FOR OPERATORS OF

INTERIOR OWNED VEHICLES

This constitutes your “Proof of Insurance” and should be
carried in your vehicle at all times.  The U.S. Government is
self-insured.  No insurance company identification number is
provided.  Use license plate number for accident/incident
reporting purposes.

Claims against the U.S. Government resulting from the
operation of a Government vehicle should be directed to the
agency owning the vehicle and/or the agency employing the
driver of the vehicle.  Claims against the other parties for
damage to Interior vehicles will be processed by the owning
agency.  Drivers are responsible for obtaining the correct
insurance information for processing claims against other
responsible parties.  If possible, obtain an accident report  from
the attending local law enforcement agency.

Owning Agency Contact:

Office:

Contact:

 Phone:


